
From:  Gary Bobker <bobker@sbcglobal.net> 
To: <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date:  7/2/2012 7:37 AM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta workshop panels 
 
This email is to inform you that the Bay Institute intends for the following experts to participate 
in the Phase 2 Bay-Delta workshop panels: 
 
Workshops 1 and 2: Dr. Jonathan Rosenfield, Conservation Biologist, The Bay Institute 
 
Workshop 3: Peter Vorster, Staff Hydrologist, The Bay Institute 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this email. 
 
Gary Bobker, Program Director 
The Bay Institute 
695 De Long Avenue, Suite 100 
Novato, CA  94945 
 
ph: 415-878-2929 x 25 
fx: 415-878-2930 
main office email: bobker@bay.org 
home office email: bobker@sbcglobal.net 
 
 


